Dear Parent,

Happy to know that in difficult times like this you all are at home and safe!

As always, I am thankful to all the parents for reposing their trust on DPS Guwahati. Once again I admire your belief system on the DPS Team of teachers who are struggling hard to give DIPSITES a feel of classroom teaching while being online. As we sail through the tough times of Covid – 19 Pandemic, I promise that we will continue to showcase our sincerity and dedication towards the profession and love for the DIPSITES as we did it in the past.

At this critical juncture, I remember the lines anonymously written somewhere that "When we come together as one, humanity knows no limit". I feel it is a part of our social responsibility to unconditionally contribute and invest in the ideas and people in whom we believe. I am delighted to announce that as per the directives of Govt. of Assam, DPS Guwahati has decided to charge 50% fee for the month of April 2020 only. The Fee for the pandemic period during the current session is same as that of the last year i.e 2019-2020 session (Without any increase in the Fee). Parents are requested to keep all their money receipts in order and send a copy to the accounts dept of the school through whats app on mobile number -7086055508. The surplus amount, if paid, shall be adjusted in the next installment of fee.

With an expression of solidarity

Stay safe.

Principal

DPS Guwahati